Blair Miller



Blair has a bachelor's degree in Elementary Education from East Carolina University and a Master of Education degree in Early Childhood Intervention and Family Support from UNC –Chapel Hill. She worked in Wake County Public Schools for fifteen years where she taught Title I Pre-K, Kindergarten, first grade, and Reading Intervention. Blair is a Circle of Security Parenting (COSP) facilitator as well as a facilitator of the COSP Classroom and is currently the

Assistant Director of White Memorial Weekday School.

Blair is an advocate of the many resources Project Enlightenment has to offer. In her role as Assistant Director at White Memorial Weekday School, she encourages their teachers to attend workshops, observe the DPS, and frequently refers families to Project Enlightenment for resources, support, and developmental screenings.

Blair's dedication to children led her to the Junior League of Raleigh where she worked in various roles, including the planning of Safe Child's Gala. She currently serves on the Board of White Memorial Weekday School and was recently PTA President at Root Elementary. Blair is passionate about early childhood education and facilitating connection between caregivers and the children in their lives.

When not working or volunteering, Blair and her husband Wes can be found on a soccer field cheering on their two boys, Warren and Drew, or traveling to the beautiful NC mountains or beaches.

Blair joined the Foundation Board in July of 2023.